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It has come to our attention that the Intermediate-Range Nuclear Forces (INF) Treaty 

between the United States and Russia has officially been terminated. 

 

In February this year, the Mayor of Nagasaki and I visited both countries’ embassies in 

Japan to make known the fervent wishes of civil society. 

 

As signatories of the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons, the two 

countries are under the obligation to pursue nuclear disarmament in good faith. 

 

Nonetheless, they have terminated the Treaty without presenting alternative measures, 

to our grave disappointment. 

 

I strongly urge the leaders of the US and Russia to make earnest efforts for the 

achievement of a world without nuclear weapons, which is the heartful desire of global 

civil society. 
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